
Ilford AC occasional newsletter

Subject: Ilford AC occasional newsletter
Message from Billy Green August 24, 2020 20:57
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Bringing you up to date with all the current news from the club.

The ‘Very occasional newsletter’

sway.office.com/8AloESBZBGEZLV9e?ref=Link

Regards

Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
https://sway.office.com/8AloESBZBGEZLV9e?ref=Link

